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News Release  

 

Chiefs Bush, Leborgne travel to Washington 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 23, Kenténha/October 2007) Chiefs Mike Bush and Martin 
Leborgne are in Washington, D.C. to participate in meetings with representatives 
of U.S. Homeland Security.  
 
They will meet today and tomorrow to discuss the issue of ID cards and are 
expected to return to the office on Friday, 26 Kenténha/October. 
 
 

-30- 
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